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Ms. Mand called the meeting to order at 2:10 p.m. 

Also present 
Patti Dowdy 
Wanda Crane 
Amanda Diaz 
Tracy Sewell 
Suzanne Rogers 
Joan Steel 
Jake O'Shaughnessy 
Phil Haslam 
Andrew Kremer 

1. Public Comments. None.

2. Committee Member Comments. None.

3. Minutes of Regular Meeting February 20, 2020. Mr. Hintz moved, and Mr. Polich 
seconded to approve the minutes. The motion carried.

4. SageView Advisory Group 2Q 2020 Investment Review. Mr. Jake O'Shaughnessy, 
Managing Director SageView Advisory Group LLC, began his presentation with a review 
of the major headlines for the quarter. After the market hitting the lowest point, and the 
economy slowing down due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it was thought that the worst­
case scenario may transpire. In the 2nd quarter, despite the COVID-19 struggle, people 
were beginning to be very optimistic about the future. He added that there is a major 
disconnect between Wall St. and Main St., the stock market is at all-time highs and it will 
be interesting to see what the stocks will do in 12-18 months from now. People are 
confident that the stocks will return to the 2019 levels within this time frame in a very 
good scenario, but it will likely take place within the next 24-36 months. Mr. 
O'Shaughnessy noted that the stimulus package provided an additional package to help 
boost the economy that included the CARES Act, of which $3T was introduced by the 
Feds, and there is an additional $1-$3T expected later this year. Combining the 
downturn and the stimulus could lead to good scenarios next year, the optimism is good. 
Next, he widened the lens from the US to across the globe. What we are seeing is that 
regions with COVID-19 behind them are experiencing quick recoveries in their 
economies in places such as China, Italy and Europe; a company that wants to re-open 
is more confident. He stated that the debate about the global supply chain with South 
America and the US is facing difficulty, and the global demand for certain items such as 
copper and oil are not rising from the US. This is leading to international investments 
and people looking at the US with the GDP to look abroad. Mr. O'Shaughnessy 
explained that from an economic standpoint, interest rates are expected to be 
maintained near zero through 2022. Due to the upcoming election, there is already trade










